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Port Commission Special

Dressler, Amy Meeting of Novembgr 11,2015

.
From: Pau Hana <m.v.pauhana@earthlink.net>
Sent; Tuesday, November 10, 2015 13:11 AM
To: Commission-Public-Records
Subject: Seaview Boatyard Expansion

Although unable to attend the 2:00pim review, I would like to express my sapport in expanding the boatyard. Only by expanding would Seaview be
able to adequately meet the needs of the Washington boater, As & longtime customer of Seaview, we have seen their ability to meet the
environmental standards firsthand, Additionally, Seaview is a sonrce of employment for craftsmen and shipwrights. By offering these services,
boaters visiting Seaview also are customers of the port and the local community, all of which is a generator of funds.

Please support the boaters of Puget Sound and approve the expansion of the yard to adequately meet their needs. This Is one of the few boatyards
with ease of access from the Sound,

Thank you for your consideration,

John Gerner
Pau Hana



